Hello, John,
Although we have never met, | have heard about you from my friend A_.J. White. She has spoken highly of you.

| appreciate your information and | certainly do not agree the property on Fred Burr Road should be transferred into Devra West's personal trust. This land and buildings
upon it were indeed held in trust as a charity. | recall quite clearly Devra speaking to this fact and saying we all were the rightful owners of the sacred space.

Yes, | made donations to Divine Unity. Had | known the assets would eventually be taken by Devra as her own; | would never have done so.

I must tell you my donations ( compared with many) were modest however | sacrificed to make them. While | am not particularly interested in recouping any money |
donated, | do not wish to see Devra West profit from this. | find the thought quite unpleasant.

| resigned my position as a facilitator, and a member of Divine Unity, and co-chair of the Denver Circle because | saw and experienced serious and flagrant unethical acts by
Devra and other members of the staff. | could no longer continue to participate within the organization. | made efforts to address questionable situations, but to no avail.
There was absolutely no willingness by anyone, particularly Devra, to hear me and discuss my concerns.

| believe it may be difficult for many to step forward to assist you. Somehow, people would simply rather move on.
| commend you for taking a stand. Thank you for doing so. | do not know what | can do to support you however | am willing to listen to what you have in mind.
Sincerely,

Sharalynn A. Rocha

From: John Watson [mailto:john@starpeople2000.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2004 5:48 PM

To: "Undisclosed-Recipient:;"@frii.com

Subject: The Circle of Divine Unity - The disposal of the Charity's Assets?

Dear Friend,

I am informed that in September of this year Ms West allegedly transferred the property at 736 Fred Burr Road into her own trust fund, this some ten
months after the charity that owned it was suspended/discontinued by the Secretary of State for Montana.

I believe Montana law is quite explicit when it comes to the distribution of charity property. It expressly states that, on the winding up of the charity,
the assets must be distributed to other charities and not to individuals. As a former employee of Millennia Mind, a consultant to the charity and a
former fundraiser for the charity I can verify that the property was an asset of the charity and not private property.

Many gave money to The Circle of Divine Unity (the charity) in the belief that it was going into the charity to be used to pay the mortgage or be
used for the betterment of the charity's property; some even took out personal loans to support the charity. If, in the past, you have made a financial
contribution to the charity then please respond to me immediately with details and tell me what you think about the property allegedly passing into
Ms West's personal ownership.

Any information you provide will be passed on to the relevant authorities who are investigating the legitimacy of this and other recent transactions
carried out by those who were supposed to look after the charity's interests. There is some urgency involved as the property is apparently now on the
market for sale by Ms West.

Yours Sincerely

John Watson

P.S. Please 'forward' this email onto anyone you know who may have given to the charity.



